

Illinois State Board of Education

100 North First Street, Springfield, Illinois 62777-0001 www.isbe.net

Darren Reisberg Chair of the Board **Dr. Carmen I. Ayala**State Superintendent of Education

April 10, 2020

Agreement No. 53-090-7090-26

Dr. Jeffrey Hill Morton CUSD 709 1050 S 4th Ave Ste 200 Morton, IL 61550-2502

Dear Dr. Jeffrey Hill,

We have received and reviewed your corrective action plan for the School Nutrition Programs Administrative Review, conducted on January 14, 15, 16, 2020, by Judy Foster. Your corrective action plan was adequate, and the review is now closed.

If you have any questions, please contact Judy Foster at jfoster@isbe.net. For all other questions, please contact our office at 800/545-7892.

Sincerely,

Mark R. Haller, SNS

Director

Nutrition Programs

CC: Judy Foster